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Maine Mead Works-51 Washington Ave

Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> Tue, May 10, 2016 at 10:40 AM
To: Janice Gardner <jgardner@portlandmaine.gov>

OK with zoning. Permit #10-0660, issued 7/2/10, approved change of use to mead brewery with accessory
tasting room and retail space.

On Mon, May 9, 2016 at 2:59 PM, Janice Gardner <jgardner@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
Hello,

For your approval:

Wassal, LLC d/b/a Maine Mead Works has submitted applications for a Winery Alcohol Service License and
FSE without Prep at 51 Washington Ave. They are currently in operation. They wish to go before Council on
June 6th.

Contact: Ben Alexander- 773-6323 or ben@mainemeadworks.com
The application is attached. Please put feedback into Ul.

Thanks!

Melissa

Business License Administrator
bl@portlandmaine.gov
207.874.8557

m Maine Mead Works.pdf

Chris Stacey - Zoning Specialist
Department of Permitting & Inspections
City of Portland

389 Congress St.

Portland, ME 04101

(207) 874-8695
cstacey@portlandmaine.gov
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